
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

New Overtime Rules to Affect 1.2 Million Texas Employees
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In the article, “New Overtime Rules to Affect 1.2 Million Texas Employees,” featured in San Antonio

Express-News, Bob Kilgore sheds light on the uphill battle San Antonio employers are facing as

they strive to comply with the Department of Labor’s new rule governing the so-called “white collar”

exemptions to overtime pay.

To read the full article, please visit San Antonio Express-News [subscription required].
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